
U. S. Department of Justice 

Washington, DC 20530 

MAR 1 91990 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Received Road 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Re: Appeal No. 90-0286 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This responds to your letter of March 4, 1990 (copy enclosed). 

Also enclosed, per your request, is a copy of your letter dated February 10, 1990, in which you appealed from the action of the Office of the Attorney General on your request for access to records pertaining to yourself. 

Sincerely, 

eAt4'61r- 	Q4(L4.4  
Carolyn D. Poindexter 
Supervisory Paralegal Specialist 
Office of Information and Privacy 

Enclosures 


